
 

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

September 26, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Queso Burrito  

 Sloppy Joe  

 Salad Bar  

 Onions 

 Jalapenos  

 Pineapple Tidbits  

 Milk  

 

  

BIRTHDAYS:  Jade Babb    

   

1. Due to TGIF last Friday, the Canned Food Drive will be extended into this week with 

delivery happening on Friday, September 29
th

. If you are interested in helping with 

delivery to St. Cletus, please note the date change. You will receive service hours for 

helping with the delivery. Keep bringing in those canned goods! Your advisory could 

win a pizza party for donating the most items!  

 

2. Attention all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery is looking for Middle 

School student artwork to exhibit during Arts & Humanities Month this October. 

Plus, all artwork will be judged for PRIZES!! Artwork is due by October 5
th

 to Mrs. 

Motto in room 122B.  

 

3. Reminder, IMSA Fusion starts today. We will meet in Ms. Calder’s room, room 208, 

from 3:30 – 5:30. Any questions see Ms. Calder, Mr. Eigel, Mr. Sullivan or Mrs. 

Kowynia.  

 

4. 7
th

 Grade Boys Softball had a great game against Pleasantdale. There were great 

saves made by Matthew Pierpoali and Roberto Llanes. The play of the game was an 

out at home plate with Jackson Kirk with the throw and Victor Herrejon with the tag. 

Despite the loss, the Tigers had a great game.  

 

5. Yesterday the girls took on Pleasantdale Middle School. 7
th

 grade fought hard but fell 

short. The defense overall had some big plays with key steals from Grace Sneed and 

Emma Kallal. 8
th

 grade also fell short but the offensive was in sync at times with key 

assists down the stretch from Leslie Mendoza and offensive play from Erika 

Betancourt and Gaby Sanchez. Game play resumes today at Willow Springs.  

 

6. There is an EMM Meeting today for NEW MEMBERS and 8
th

 grade CURRENT 

MEMBERS. Stay tuned for a date/time for the ALTERNATE MEETING for 

EMMers in sports that cannot make the meeting today after school.  

 



Shout out to the 12 8
th

 grade EMMers who volunteered yesterday after school at 

Project CURE. They helped prepare a shipment to Nigeria and organized a large 

section of the newly moved in warehouse. Way to be AWESOME! 

 

7. Early Act Club wants to thank all the students, teachers, Board members, Foundation 

members, parents and others who came out to help with our second annual Car Wash.  

A special thanks goes to Eric Bryant for all his help and support to the club. With 

everyone’s great effort, we were able to donate $899 to the District 105 Foundation. 

Thank you to all who helped make a difference in our community. 

  

8. The Boys Softball Team played Pleasantdale away yesterday and put up a tough fight. 

With excellent pitching from both Colin and Elias, and back-to-back homeruns from 

Shane and Tonio, the team worked hard. Unfortunately, both boys teams came up 

short.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


